
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF THE IING’s 57th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING FOR THE 2022 TERM. 

  

WHEN: - 
We hereby give notice of the forthcoming Insurance Institute of Northern Gauteng’s AGM, to 
be held on the 24th of February 2023 at 08h30 until 10h00. 
 
All role players in the insurance industry are invited to this important event and are welcome 
to attend.  
  

WHY:- 

To give members who make Insurance their profession the opportunity to directly participate 
and take ownership of the Insurance Institute, especially with the imminent implementation 
of CPD (continuous professional development) in mind. 
This will also create a definite platform for all role players and sponsors to effectively become 
involved in networking in the insurance industry via the IING’s Educational, Social and Sporting 
activities. 
  

This is an opportunity to elect a Council of your choice for the 2023 term! 
 
Kindly diarise 24th February 2023 as an IMPORTANT date. 
  
ANNEXURES: - These can be downloaded from our website 
 

• AGENDA 

• NOMINATION FORM FOR COUNCIL MEMBERS, due by the 10th February 2023 

• EXTENSION FOR EXISTING COUNCIL MEMBERS, due by the 10th February 2023 

• PROXY FORM 

• FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 

• MINUTES OF THE 56th AGM 

Please RSVP before 10th February 2023 – rozannek@indwe.co.za  

 
 

mailto:rozannek@indwe.co.za

